
Good evening parents and guardians,

Due to a major snowstorm moving into the area, the Conseil des écoles publiques de
l’Est de l’Ontario (CEPEO) is closing all schools, preschool and before and
after-school care and its head office on Monday, January 17, 2022.

School transportation is cancelled.

Parents and guardians are asked not to bring their child to school or daycare. There
will be no staff at the school or daycare to greet the children.

Learning will be asynchronous - your child's teacher will provide learning activities
via Google Classroom. Teachers will provide additional instructions via email, as
needed, at the beginning of the school day.

Students enrolled in the PAVÉ will continue as usual.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Sylvie C.R. Tremblay

Directrice de l’éducation


